
 

The Village Office will be Closed 
the week of July 21-25 and 
open again on July 28 for 

regular office hours.   
 

Drop off box is available for payments at the office 
door. For urgent matters, please call and leave a 

message. For non-urgent matters the Administrator 
will get back to you upon return.   

Thank you. 

 

(306) 731-3452 

villageofcraven@sasktel.net  
 


